
 

 

Hwy. 36  
Meeting Times 

This Week 
Sunday A.M. 

Bible Class at 10:00 
Worship at 11:00 

 
Sunday P.M. 

Worship/Bible Study at 6:00 
 

Wednesday P.M. 
Bible Study at 7:00 Remember These in  

Your  Prayers 
 

Steve Carroll & family 
James and Carolynn Conner 

Judy Smoot Gibbs 

E.B. Gray 
Johnny Hayhurst 

Leslie Heatley 

Lea Kimbrell 
Roberta Neely & family 

Glenn Smith 
Tommy Smith 

LaJuanda Smoot 
Rusty Smoot 

Larry Yeaman in Wisteria Place 

Randy Yeaman 
 

Jan Windham’s aunt, Jo Mitchell 
Tammie King’s friend,  

Teresa Turner 
Greg Melton’s brother-in-law, 

Jerry Marrow and cousin, 

Steve Potter 
Daughter of Glenn and Janie 

Smith, Sara Montes 
Eddie & Beth Moudy’s 

great nephew Timothy Moudy 
Daphna’s aunt, Wendy Densman 
Billie McElreath’s sister, Virginia 

Lowell Johnson 
Cindy Brown’s sister,  

Christy Ford 

Tanner Vogler 
Drew & Jen Blessings friend, 

Jacob Moore 
Neighbor of Melton’s, 

Robert Grant 
Fran Sooter 
Olan Beard 

Terri Childers 
Cisco church of Christ 

Ann Gee’s brother, Lloyd Dale 
Roberta Neely’s cousin, 

Samuel Lyons 
Melinda Miller’s daughter, 

Regina Cooper 

Daphna Chrane’s dad, 
Frank Owens 

Brian King’s uncle,  
Jimmy Mullins 

Welcome Visitors 
 

We want to take a moment to extend a very warm  
welcome to everyone who's visiting us this morning. 

Whether you're just passing through town, or are 
searching out for a place to worship and serve God and 

fellowship with Christian brothers and sisters, we're 
delighted you’re here.  May you experience the love of 

Christ this  morning and His presence during our  
worship. We hope you feel welcomed by God’s family at 

Hwy. 36!   We invite you to come back anytime. 

Adult Bible Classes  
Sunday Morning 

Auditorium 
Terry Chrane 

Book of Romans 
 

Classroom #6 
Greg Melton/Steve Ellis 
For College and Young  

Professionals 
 

Wednesday Night 
Auditorium 

Greg Melton—Revelation 

Highway 36 Church of Christ   February 11, 
2024 

 
Men Serving This Morning 

Song Leader: Gary Vannoy 
 

Lord’s Supper 
Communion Thoughts &  

Prayer: Eddie Moudy 
Ken Perry, Zane Gardner, 

Zack Gardner, Scott Chandler, 
Lawton & Casey Heatley 

 
Usher:  Doug Hayhurst 
Usher:  Brian King 
Reading/Prayer:  Logan Wrinkle 
Sermon:  Greg Melton 
Giving Baskets:  
Kack Gardner, Braxston Hayhurst,  
Reid Thompson, Barret Wilson 
Closing Prayer:  Garry Smoot 
 

Men Serving This Evening 
Song Leader: Gary Vannoy 
Closing Prayer: Dawson Hayhurst 
Communion:  Ty Wilson 
 

Serving This Wednesday 
Annouce/Prayer:  Brad Barron 
 

Reminder! 
There is a business meeting 

next Sunday in the  
Fellowship Hall at 5:00 p.m. 

for elders, deacons, and 
leaders.   

Greeters for February 
Robert & Lori Oglesby 

From the shepherd’s pen: 
 
  After their deliverance from Egyptian bondage, 
an estimated one million Hebrews fled Egypt into 
the Wilderness of Sin.  They were unable to     
provide for themselves basic necessities, even 
food.  They despaired and grumbled about their 
plight (Exodus 16:1-3).  But God said,  "Behold I 
will rain bread from heaven for you; and the    
people shall go out and gather a day's portion 
everyday, that I may test them, whether or not 
they walk in my instruction." ( vs. 4) God no   
longer sends physical "manna" to us daily, but He 
does provide spiritual food for us constantly.  It is 
called His Word!  We, too, wander in a 
"wilderness of sin." and need daily spiritual   
nourishment.  Just as He required the Hebrews 
to gather manna everyday, we, too, should    
gather spiritual manna daily. Only one or two 
"servings" of His Word will not spiritually sustain 
us anymore than one or two meals a week would 
physically be sufficient!  Are you getting your  
daily spiritual nourishment?         

Theme Scripture  
for 2024 

 
“Not that I have already 

obtained it or have  
already become perfect, 
but I press on so that I 
may lay hold of that for 

which also I was laid hold 
of by Christ Jesus.”  

Philippians 3:14 

Our Sweetheart Banquet is Today! 
 

We will be honoring our widows and widowers 
who have lost their special loved one.   Valentine 
sacks are in the foyer for everyone to put cards 

and small gifts in.  They will be given to our      
honorees at the luncheon today. We hope every-

one is planning to stay for this special time. 
 

Our Honorees 
     Monna Rae Bruce    Shirley Martin 
     Cindy Chrane  Chuck Miller 
     Pat Chrane   Roberta Neely 
     James Conner  Frank Owens 
     Margaret Ellis  Linda Parker 
     Glenn Freeman  Joe Roy 
     Ann Gee   Tommy Smith 
     Judy Smoot Gibbs  LaJuanda Smoot 
     E.B. Gray   Raleigh Sorenson 
     Bettye Hayhurst  Iona Southall 
     Wilma Lawrence  Wanda Stayton 
     Connie Hayhurst Lee  



 

 

Minister Greg Melton:  940-550-2095 
Email   melton.greg1957@gmail.com 

Church Website  www.hwy36churchofchrist.com 
Church Email  hwy36churchofchrist@gmail.com 
Church Facebook Page  Hwy 36 Church Friends 

Do you need to  
access your Bible  on 
your wireless device?  

The  Hwy. 36 wifi  
password is  Acts2:38  
(no spaces and case 

sensitive) 

TODAY—Sweetheart Banquet in the Fellowship Hall   
after morning worship. 
Feb. 13—Ladies Bible Class and potluck lunch.   
Feb. 13—Men’s Bible Study 
Feb. 18—Planning Meeting for Ashlyn Vogler’s shower 
Feb. 18—Business Meeting at 5:00 
Feb. 24—Church Workday at 9:00 a.m. 
March 3—Wedding Shower at 4:00 for Ashlyn Vogler 

Special Ministry! 
 

We are blessed with talented ladies that love to quilt.  A 
quilt is made for each of our soon-to-be-wed couples!  
There are costs associated with this ministry and if you 
would like to help financially, please talk to Pat Chrane.  

 This Tuesday, Feb 13th. 

  Fellowship Hall 

 7:00-8:00 p.m. 

 Come study God’s Word 

and strengthen your   
fellow brothers in Christ! 

 
 
 

Feb. 12—Melinda Miller 
Feb. 12—McKenna Oglesby 
Feb. 14—Noah Albergucci 
Feb. 14—Cindy Chrane 
Feb. 16—Gabe Blessing 

Ladies Bible Class 
Tuesday, February 13th at 10:00 A.M. 

 
Read and study Armor of God book,  

“Digging In” pages 101-105 
 

Bring a potluck dish for lunch after class and enjoy       
fellowship with your Christian sisters! 

Christian Homes Collections 
 

Please donate towel sets for use 
by the young women they are min-
istering to.  A towel set  consists of 

a large towel, hand towel and 
wash cloth.  There is a donation 

tub in the foyer for you to put  tow-
els in through the end of  February.  

Thanks! 

Cherokee Home for Children Ladies Day 
Saturday, February 17th, 10 a.m.—2:30 p.m. 

 
Light breakfast and lunch will be provided. There is no cost for this day.  We 
hope you will come and fall in love with the girls and staff of Cherokee Home 

for Children, the work of CHC, and the beautiful place we call “home.”   
 

Hwy. 36 ladies, sign up on the sheet in the foyer TODAY 
 if  you are interested in going. 

      *Saturday, February 24th 
      *Beginning at 9:00 a.m. 
      *Outdoor chores include 
        raking leaves and       
        cutting back dead  
        growth. 
 
Many hands make light work!  For more      
information please see Pam Yeaman. 

PLEASE JOIN US     
FOR A 

 

Bridal Shower 
 

IN HONOR OF 
 

Ashlyn Vogler 
 

    Bride-elect of 
      Morgan Wenstrup 

 
Sunday, March 3, 2024 

4:00 p.m. 
Hwy. 36 Church of Christ 

Fellowship Hall 
 

Ashlyn and Morgan have gift selections           
registered at Target and Amazon. 

 
If you would like to help with this shower, there will be 

a planning meeting next Sunday, Feb. 18th right     
after morning worship at the front of the auditorium. 

Parent Meeting 
 
Ty and Zan Wilson 
would like to meet 

with all 3rd-6th 
grade parents next 
Sunday, Feb. 18th 

right after  
morning worship 
at the back of the 

auditorium. 

We are so blessed and thankful to have Ty and 
Zan Wilson agree to work with our youth!  

Please pray for them as they serve God and the 
next generation of His church! 


